From: Laura Herman

To: Senate State Affairs
Subject: Protect our judicial system
Date: Monday, April 14, 2025 8:42:52 AM

Hi committee members,

It is essential we protect our judicial selection process to maintain independent and unbiased
courts.

Please reject SJR13.

Laura Herman
229 Patterson St.
Anchorage AK 99504
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